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I N V I T A T I O N 

 
DATE: October 6, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Community Wide Effort to End Homelessness in Gary! 
 
 
The City of Gary seeks your input and partnership to ramp up our efforts to end homelessness.  
 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development has awarded the City of Gary 
funding to respond to and implement strategies to mitigate COVID.  In addition to mitigating 
COVID, this historical funding presents an opportunity and challenges the city to develop 
approaches to housing and service provision that are more equitable, sustainable and humane. 
To meet this challenge and inform this work, we are seeking the input from the people we are 
serving and our community partners.  
 
The City of Gary is hosting a series of meetings where we will discuss eligible programs, 
services, and how you can join the city's efforts.  
 
You are encouraged to invite other stakeholders, including people in leadership, frontline 
staff roles, landlords, participants of programs, and other partner organizations from the 
community to attend. For more information about the sessions, see below:  
 

• Session 1: Emergency Shelter and Outreach  
Friday, October 15th from 10:00 – 11:30 am CT 

 
• Session 2: Rental Assistance and Wraparound Services  

Friday, October 22nd from 10:00 - 11:30 am CT 
 
 
To register for one or both sessions, press Ctrl and CLICK HERE 
 

https://homebaseccc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMlceqrrD4qGtWkLEneyPwHZZoCOsa9QfaZ

